
 

 please turn over… 

 

The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. 
We invite you to get involved. 

 

 

 

 

Celestica Lands Development Application 
and Don Mills Crossing Study 

Community Meeting, Open House & Breakout Discussions 

Join us on Wednesday, September 27
th
 for an update on the 

Celestica lands development application and the Don Mills 
Crossing Study.  There will be breakout discussions on subject 
matters relating to the application including: Transportation; 
Livability; Built Form and Public Realm. This is a key city 
building moment for Don Mills Road and Eglinton Avenue East 
and we want to hear from you! 

The City is reviewing a development application for the 
Celestica lands at 844 Don Mills Road, 1150 and 1155 Eglinton 
Avenue East within the Core Study Area for Don Mills 
Crossing. The development application proposes the re-
development of the 60 acre (24 hectare) site at the northwest 
quadrant of Eglinton Avenue East and Don Mills Road into a 
new mixed-use community of residential, office, commercial, 
retail and recreational uses along with new public streets and 
parks.  You can learn more about the proposal by viewing a 
copy of the preliminary report on the initial October 2016 submission at: 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2017.PG17.8 or by visiting the City’s 
Application Information Centre website at:  
https://www1.toronto.ca/wps/portal/contentonly?vgnextoid=67f0aef90d3fb510VgnVCM10000071d60f89R
CRD  
 

 

 

                     

 

 

The City of Toronto's Don Mills Crossing Study is examining ways to focus and shape anticipated growth 
around Don Mills Road and Eglinton Avenue East.  

Meeting Details 
Wednesday, September 27, 2017 
5:00 - 6:00 p.m. Open House  
6:00 - 6:30 p.m. Presentation 
6:30 - 8:30 p.m. Breakout   
                           Discussions           

Japanese Canadian Cultural Centre 
6 Garamond Court 
Room - Shokokai Court 
Free Parking. Transit nearby.  
This is a mobility device accessible venue. 

 

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2017.PG17.8
https://www1.toronto.ca/wps/portal/contentonly?vgnextoid=67f0aef90d3fb510VgnVCM10000071d60f89RCRD
https://www1.toronto.ca/wps/portal/contentonly?vgnextoid=67f0aef90d3fb510VgnVCM10000071d60f89RCRD


 

Further Information 
 

If you are interested in the Don Mills Crossing Study and the development application for the 
Celestica lands but cannot attend this meeting, please visit www.toronto.ca/donmillscrossing to sign 
up for our email updates.  You may also contact the City Planner or local Councillor as indicated 
below: 
 
Don Mills Crossing Study 
 
Christian Ventresca 
Senior Planner,  
Strategic Initiatives 
City Planning Division 
Christian.Ventresca@toronto.ca John.Andreevski@toronto.ca 

councillor_burnside@toronto.ca  

(416) 392-3439 

Celestica Application 
 
John Andreevski 
Senior Planner,  
Community Planning,  
North York District 

(416) 395-7097 

Ward 26 
 
Councillor Jon Burnside 
Ward 26, Don Valley West 

(416) 392-0215 
 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

You may e-mail your comments to the addresses indicated above or mail your comments to John 
Andreevski at City Planning Division, North York Civic Centre, 5100 Yonge Street, Ground Floor, 
Toronto, Ontario, M2N 5V7. 

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, September 27th and hearing your comments on the 
development application.   

Notice to correspondents: 
Personal information received at community consultation meetings or contained in correspondence with the City is 
collected under sections 8 and 136 of the City of Toronto Act, 2006 specifically for creating a public record of information 
potentially relevant to making an informed decision. Questions about the collection of this information may be directed to 
the Planner listed above. 

Our public meeting locations are wheelchair/mobility device accessible.  Other reasonable accommodation or assistive 
services for persons with disabilities may be provided with adequate notice.  Please contact John Andreevski, at 416-395-
7097, John.Andreevski@toronto.ca with your request.  The City of Toronto is committed to taking the necessary steps to 
insure compliance with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005. 

Compliance with City Council policy respecting Notice may result in you receiving duplicate notices. 

Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice. 
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